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State Water Resources Board,

          Comment Letter -- 2016 Bay Delta Plan Amendment& SED 

  I used to work on researching the environmental regulations and I would like to send my
comment because natural resources are the basic necessity for our life.

  I heard that the phase1 of the Bay Delta Water Quality Control Plan starts and that the object
of the phase1 is to protect fish and wildlife at the San Joaquin River and its major tributaries
by increasing unimpaired flow.

 South Bay Salt Pond Restoration Project has been working on collecting the data of sediment
flux, including the measurement of plankton. I thought this data might be useful for
developing the plan of water control, especially for the critical elements such as flow speed or
temperature of water.

Sincerely,
Keiko Reaves
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